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Dear Katja, 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST  
 
Thank you for your information request indicated in bold below, which has now been considered under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 by NHS West Cheshire Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG). I am able 
to provide you with the following information and response.  
 
Your Question(s) / Our Response(s):  
 
We would like to request information about services you may commission to provide Independent 
Advocacy for people accessing support in the following processes in your area: 
 
- Continuing Health Care (CHC) 
- Continuing Care 
- personal wheelchair budgets 
- personal health budgets 
 
Q1. Could you provide the name of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent 
Advocacy Support to people going through Continuing Health Care processes (adult) or 
Continuing Care (children)? 
 
Cheshire Centre for Independent Living (CCIL). 
 
Q2. Could you provide the name of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent 
Advocacy Support to people accessing personal wheelchair budgets? 
 
NHS West Cheshire CCG does not commission any services to provide Independent Advocacy 
Support to people accessing wheelchair budgets. 

 
Q3. Could you provide the name of any service(s) you commission to provide Independent 
Advocacy Support to people accessing or using personal health budgets processes (both adult 
and children)? 
 
Cheshire Centre for Independent Living (CCIL). 
 
We hope this answers your enquiry sufficiently however, please do not hesitate to contact the Patient 
Experience & Governance Compliance Department, whose contact details can be found at the top of this 
letter, should you require any further information. 
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Website: www.westcheshireccg.nhs.uk 
 

Please direct any queries to: 
                          Patient Experience & Governance 

Compliance Department  
 Telephone: 0800 132 996  

email:foirequests.nhswestcheshireccg@nhs.net 

Our Ref: FOI ID 0789 
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Yours sincerely  
 

 
Clare Watson 
Chief Officer 
NHS Eastern Cheshire CCG 
NHS South Cheshire CCG 
NHS Vale Royal CCG 
NHS West Cheshire CCG 
 
 
 

 
Re- Use of Information 
 
Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 request will 
be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by the CCGs.  
The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation as indicated on 
the information itself. 
 
You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes.  The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or 
exception in copyright law, such as news reporting.  However, any other type of re-use, for example 
by publishing the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the 
permission of the copyright owner.  Therefore, you must ensure that you gain our permission before 
reproducing any information.  You may need a licence from us for this. 

 
 

 
 


